
   

 
February 2, 2024 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

Kindergarten registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now available.  Please 
visit the District’s website and go to the “REGISTRATION” tab for all the details. 

West Mifflin Area High School will be hosting a job fair on Friday, February 23, 

for students in grades 10 to 12.  Parents of sophomores, juniors, and seniors are 
welcome to attend.  There will be 40 vendors from various fields in attendance to 
talk to and gather information on possible career options.  The fair will be in the 
High School gym from 9:00 -11:30 am. 

The Middle School Talent Show is scheduled for tonight, February 2, in the Middle 
School Auditorium.  Doors will open at 6:45 p.m.  The cost is $5 for adults and $2 
for students, all proceeds benefit the Middle School Drama Club.  If you have any 
questions please contact Mrs. Ruffing at the Middle School.   

Please visit the District’s website to view our new marketing video.  The video was 
created by the marketing and public relations department at the Allegheny 
Intermediate Unit.  The video does a fantastic job showcasing all the great 
happenings that are going on in our schools.  West Mifflin Area School District (wmasd.org) 

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 
different events.   

Reminder, there will be no school for students and staff on February 19, 2024; the 
District will be observing President’s Day. 

The next two-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, 
February 23. 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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